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28th March 2023 
 
Encouraging Nature Projects at Our School 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to share with you some exciting news about the 
projects we are working on at school to foster a greater appreciation for nature among our 
students. As part of our efforts, we are seeking donations of spare resources from parents to 
enrich these projects and make them more engaging for our young learners. 
 
If you happen to have any spare resources at home, we would greatly appreciate your support. 
This could include items such as: 
 

• Shells 

• Pond plants 

• Paving slabs 

• Broken bricks 

• Stones 

• Wood 

• Bark 

• Plant pots  

• Seeds  

• Gardening tools 

• Or any other relevant resources that you are willing to donate 
 
Please do not feel the need to go out and buy anything, we are looking for anything spare you 
may have. Your contributions will not only enhance the educational experience of our students 
but also demonstrate the power of collaboration between school and home in nurturing the 
next generation of environmentally conscious individuals. 
 
If you are able to donate any resources, please feel free to drop them off at the school office 
during normal school hours. Your generosity will make a real difference in our efforts to create 
meaningful and impactful nature projects for our students. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
Megan Lenharth 
Oak Class Teacher 
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